LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

CALLZ DI IBANEZ D% 3ILBAO 22
BILBAO 27th April 1922

Dcai gir,

We beg to mcknowledge receipt of your letter of the 5th ints,
respecting the survey of the screwshaft of the steomer"GLORIA™.

After communicating with Messrs Mac Lennan ¢ Ibargaray on
several occasions we found that this firm wes in liquidation. We
communicated with the British Vise Consul in Cartagena,r respecting
this vessel and we are now informed by this gentleman that the stleamer
"GLORIA" has been sold tg:;.F.Bruce, and the style of his firm

appears to be Messrs Hudson & Bruce, 33 Dock Street,Dundee.

The Gloris sailed from Cartagena on the 7th ints. for Dundee.

We are,Dear Siry

'[‘hz Secretary,
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00REFe ~908 €79 . 502K
a&







